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BY COURIER 
 
December 5, 2012 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2012-0384 – Hydro One Networks’ DSC Exemption – Hydro One Reply Submission 

 
Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) is providing this submission in response to the submission by 
Board Staff dated November 28, 2012.   
 
Hydro One does not have any concerns with the Board Staff proposal for annual reporting.  Hydro One 
recommends that, should the Board accept that proposal, the annual reporting date be set at April 30, to 
align with existing annual Electricity Reporting and Record Keeping Requirements filing dates for 
Distributors.    
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY SUSAN FRANK 
 
 
Susan Frank 
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